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From: Frederick Lambert <fredericklambert@msn.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2010 9:19 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>; fredericklambert@msn.com

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex, RIN 3038-AC61

To Whom It May Concern (David Stawick, Secretary):

You are soliciting public comment on a proposed regulation to limit US forex traders to a leverage of
10:1 ('Regulation of Retail Forex’, RIN 3038-AC61).

| disagree with this proposal.....strongly! | consider it to be an outrage, a limitation of freedom and
individual choice!

In my opinion, you all would better serve the larger segment of the “public at large”, by voting “NO” on this issue,
and then voting to reduce your own incomes instead.

Sincerely,
Mr. Frederick Lambert

CC: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com)

The New Busy is not the old busy. Search, chat and e-mail from your inbox. Get started.



